ADDENDUM NO. 1

COUNTY OF KAUA‘I
DEPARTMENT OF WATER
October 23, 2018

INVITATION FOR BIDS
GS-2019-6

HEAVY DUTY TWO POST LIFT, TIRE CHANGER, AND WHEEL BALANCER

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS

This addendum is hereby made a part of the INVITATION FOR BIDS and shall govern the work,
taking precedence over previously issued plans and specifications governing the items mentioned
for the subject project; and it shall amend the said contract documents in the following respects:

Addendum No. 1

This Addendum No. 1 consists of the clarification of requirements for Item No. 1 Heavy Duty Two
Post Vehicle Lift. Due to the clarification, this Addendum No. 1 will extend the opening of the
bid to October 30, 2018 at 12:00 pm. The clarifications are as follows:

A. CLARIFICATIONS
1. Bidders are not required to provide the two (2) group 24 car batteries, the Department
will provide the batteries. The Department will also be responsible for providing the
electrical and air connections for the lift.

End of Addendum No. 1

Should you have further questions, please contact Mr, Val Reyna at vreyna@kauaiwater.org or
Mr. Ryan Smith at rsmith@kauaiwater.org,

e BT

Bryan Wienand, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer
October 23, 2018
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